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Message from the President 
 
Welcome to our June meeting we are 
delighted to welcome Judy Hill who will talk to 
us about Marianne North. 
 
Pam will be collecting the balance of the 
money for both the Poppy Factory and the 
River Boat trip at the meeting.  We have 1 
space left on the coach for the Poppy factory 
and a couple of places on the boat trip so 
there’s still time to sign up if you haven’t 
already! We are opening these up to the 
Chobham Ridges Group and to Brookwood 
WI. 
 
 
Tina 
 
  
 

www.bisleywi.co.uk 
 
Follow us on Facebook Bisley WI (Surrey) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WI Diary Dates 
 
 

 

 

JUNE 2023 
Wednesday 14th   
Main meeting 2.15 in the hall  
Judy Hill to talk about Marianne North  
 
Wednesday 28th   
2-4 Craft in the main hall 
 
JULY 2023 
Monday 3rd Lunch at the Half Moon  
Sign up and choose your menu at the meeting.  
 
Wednesday 12th Garden Party  
In the village hall garden 
 
Tuesday 18th  
Trip to the Poppy Factory  
 
Wednesday 26th   
2-4 craft in the main hall 
 
AUGUST 2023   
Wednesday 9th       

River Boat trip and Afternoon Tea 
 
SEPTEMBER 2023 
Saturday 9th West End Show 
 
Wednesday 13th  
Main meeting in the hall 2.15 
Jandryle Trondillo – Dementia Care 
 
Wednesday 27th  
2-4 Craft in the hall  
 
Thursday 28th  
Bingo afternoon in the hall 

 
 

http://www.bisleywi.co.uk/


 
Village Events  
 

Teas on the rec 
Every Thursday afternoon 2-5 
 
 
 
The monthly afternoon Songs of Praise services are on the second Tuesday of 

each month at 2.30pm in Holy Trinity Church, West End.  
 
St John the Baptist Church Mid Summer Celebration Friday 23rd June 2023 2pm and 7pm  
 
Strawberry Fayre Sunday 25th June donations needed for the Tombola please. 
Sign up at the meeting if you can help with either strawberry cutting/serving/gate/raffle or 
tombola 
 

 
WI Events  
 
All SFWI Events are on P.3 of Surrey WI News  

 
 
The NFWI Annual Meeting 2024 will be in London at the Royal Albert Hall on Thursday 6th 
June 2024. 
 
If you would like to receive the NFWI Newsletter, go to  

Media Centre | National Federation of Women's Institutes (thewi.org.uk) 

 
Denman on line  
 
On line courses are available at At Home - Denman College 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                

Wednesday 12th July 2.15                                     

 

  

                                 Garden Party in the Village Hall Garden (weather permitting)   

 

                                                                                                               
                       Please sign the board if you would like to contribute to the food.  
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